
Welcome to the Florida Gulf Coast chapter of Silverliners!  We have members from all 

around the Tampa Bay area and as far south as Sarasota.  We are a sisterhood of former 

Flight Attendants from Eastern along with a few from other airlines as well: American, 

JetBlue and United. Every month on the third Tuesday, we gather for a luncheon/meeting 

and we’d love to have you join us as a guest anytime.  Please contact our chapter 

President Janice Wilgus Henry at  (813) 732-1068  or janice@silvermanagement.com 

Silverliners have been active in the Tampa Bay area 

since the late 1970’s and today we are 22 members 

strong! The Florida Gulf Coast 

chapter is dedicated to supporting 

our chapter charity: Southeastern 

Guide Dogs.  To raise funds, we 

participate in Macys Shop for a 

Cause, Silverliner Day at the Races 

at Tampa Bay Downs and the annual 

Southeastern Guide Dog Walkathon.  

Of course we do quite a bit of 

socializing as well! Come out and join our fun 

group….We look forward to seeing you at a luncheon 

meeting sometime soon!  

Some of our FGC chapter members at Convention 2016 in The Villages 

Florida Gulf Coast Chapter           

Every year we participate in the 
Walkathon to benefit Southeastern 
Guide Dogs,  our chapter charity! 

One of our chapter fundraisers: Day at 
the Races at Tampa Bay Downs where 
we enjoy a fabulous brunch, the horse 

races and the chance to sell raffle 
tickets for our beautiful gift baskets! 

Our ‘award winning’ convention skit 

actresses: the Lunar Mooner Mission 

gals and their zany skit character friends! 


